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RE: CEPS Initial Registration Application for
XOOM Energy New Hampshire, LLC

Dear Ms. Howland,

Pursuant to Puc 2003.1 — Registration of Competitive Electric Suppliers (“CEPS”), XOOM Energy
New Hampshire, LLC (“XOOM Energy New Hampshire”) is hereby filing an original and two
copies of its CEPS application to begin retail electricity supply in New Hampshire as required in
Puc 2006.1. I am also sending an electronic copy of the application to the Executive Director
and Secretary in accordance with Puc 2003.01(a).

Also, XOOM Energy New Hampshire is filing a Motion for Protective Order concerning
Attachment E of the Application. Because XOOM Energy New Hampshire is seeking confidential
treatment of Attachment E of the Application, we are filing this portion of the application under
seal. Additionally, XOOM Energy New Hampshire is submitting an original redacted version and
six confidential copies in accordance with Puc 203.02. I am also sending an electronic copy of
the motion along with one original redacted copy and one confidential copy to the Executive
Director and the Office of Consumer Advocacy.

Please note that XOOM Energy New Hampshire will be using an outside vendor, PPL Solutions,
for back office and customer fulfillments services. Both XOOM Energy New Hampshire and PPL
Solutions have complied with the training and testing requirements for electronic data
exchange as required in Puc 2003.01(d)(1). We have included the required proof for XOOM
Energy New Hampshire in Attachment D but will send you the required proof for PPL under a
separate cover.



Also, in regards to Puc 2003.01 (d)(4) Evidence of Financial Security, XOOM Energy New
Hampshire is providing a Letter of Credit that has already been sent by Wells Fargo to the
Commission and was received on June 25, 2013. A copy of the Letter of Credit can be found in
Attachment G of the CEPS application. XOOM Energy New Hampshire is respectfully requesting
that the Commission grant a waiver modifying the requirement that the expiration date be 5
years and 150 days from the date the application is filed (Puc 2003.03(a)(5)). While XOOM
Energy New Hampshire’s Letter of Credit states that it expires on June 21, 2014, it is deemed
automatically extended for one year periods until January 1, 2019. Accordingly, the Letter of
Credit still satisfies the required financial security for this CEPS application.

Please also find enclosed a check in the amount of $500.00 for the registration fee (Puc
2003.01(d)(3).

Please call me at 704-274-1435 with questions. Thanks in advance.

Regards,

Stephanie Kueffner
Associate Counsel
XOOM Energy, LLC, a single-member manager of XOOM Energy New Hampshire, LLC


